
You must do this today!
First things first! We want to be diligent today in wishing
all of our amazing Moms out there a happy Mothers Day! We hope
you are having an amazing day so far. 
 
This week, your Weekly Winning Resource is all about the word
diligent. As we consider what it looks like to be diligent, a
great reminder can be found in Proverbs 21:5. It tells us,
“The plans of the diligent lead to profit as surely as haste
leads to poverty.” Would you take advice from the richest and
wealthiest person that has ever walked the face of the earth?
This Proverb was written by King Solomon, and not only was he
the wealthiest person in the world, but God said, “There will
never be anyone who will exceed his wealth.” Here’s another
Proverb with some great advice. Proverb 13:14 says, “The soul
of the sluggard craves and gets nothing, while the soul of the
diligent is richly supplied.” What do these proverbs mean
exactly? In simple terms it means, we must be patient, but we
must be constant in our effort. Successfully accomplishing
your goals and dreams will take time and a whole lot of hard
work! 

Your Weekly Winning Word:

Diligent:
Constant in effort to accomplish something; A steady, earnest,

and energetic effort.

Your Weekly Winning Article:
On a scale of 1-10, who wouldn’t want to be a 10? We all mean
well. We want success, but why do we keep missing the mark? We
found this fun little article titled, “5 Ways to be Diligent

https://ivedecided.org/weekly-winning-resource/you-must-do-this-today/


and Become a 10! Check it out here:   Click Here to Read

Your Weekly Winning Challenge:
There are distractions and hang-ups that can cause us to hold
back  or  hinder  our  motivation  in  being  diligent  with  our
dreams. One big issue is when we compare ourselves to others.
This past Thursday morning, one of our awesome members, Julie
Drake, was our guest speaker. Her message was, “How to stop
Comparing and Run your Own Race!” It was a great presentation
and one you should see if you missed it. Your challenge this
week is to take 25 minutes and watch the recording.

Your Weekly Winning Quote:
The difference between who you are and who you want to be, is

what you do. ~Unknown

If you are on the struggle bus trying to stay focused and
diligent, a coach can help you. Consider our Launch My Success
Membership.  Included  in  this  membership,  is  weekly  group
coaching with one of our awesome Success Partners. You can
learn more about them here: Learn More – Success Partners
Having a coach is an investment that you can expect to get a
return on, it is not an expense. The time is now…What are you
waiting for?

WE NEED YOUR HELP…Please help us spread the word about our
awesome  community.  You  can  help  us  by  following  our  I’ve

http://iamhappycj.com/5-ways-to-be-diligent-and-become-a-10/
https://ivedecided.org/success-partner/


Decided Social Media pages on Facebook, LinkedIn, Instagram,
and Twitter, and please be sure you like, comment, and share
our posts. The more people we can reach, the more people we
can help achieve their goals and dreams. Thank you!

Included in your membership are the recordings of our events.
Click the link to watch any of our past event recordings. Past
Recordings – Members Only

CNL – Run Your Own Race

 

 

https://ivedecided.org/past-conferences-recordings/
https://ivedecided.org/past-conferences-recordings/
https://ivedecided.org/av/cnl-run-your-own-race/


Our mission is your success!

10% of our proceeds go to:

https://pwithup.org/

